Subject: Reject Cuts to the HOME Investment Partnerships Program
Dear [Recipient's Name]:
 
On behalf of [Insert organization name and brief description: i.e. “on behalf of ABC housing, a nonprofit based in your state”], I write to urge your support to fund HUD's critically important HOME Investment Partnerships Program at $1.5 billion in the FY 2024 Transportation, HUD, and Related Agencies (THUD) Appropriations bill. We request you to reject the deep cuts proposed in the House and include the $1.5 billion for the HOME Program provided in the Senate.
The nation is experiencing record lows in housing inventory and rents have reached historic highs in the last couple of years. The HOME Program is the only federal housing program focused exclusively on providing states and local communities with flexible financing to address their most pressing affordable housing needs. This includes rental home production and preservation, single-family home construction, homeowner rehabilitation, and tenant-based rental assistance. The cuts proposed in the House bill would significantly impact all states' and localities' ability to pursue additional affordable housing projects. This would have long-lasting impacts on the housing market and the economy as a whole.
Please express your support for the $1.5 billion for the HOME program to your colleagues in the Appropriations Committee and Congressional Leadership.
Thank you for your consideration and support for this critical resource. 

